
February 3, 2023 

 

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of the House Business & Labor Committee: 
 
Thank you for hearing HB 2800, I am writing in support.   
 
This is a very important action to take to support workers throughout the state of Oregon. With 
employers struggling to fill positions, we need all workers encouraged and empowered to find 
quality employment. Too many older workers have experienced age discrimination; this has a 
chilling effect on the expectations of all workers regarding their treatment on the job. You can 
do something important to improve the workplace for all with your action on this bill. 
 
I urge passage of HB 2800, thank you kindly for your consideration.    
 
Best regards, 

Stacey Triplett 
NE Portland, OR 
 


